RE: PLEASE READ: Notice of Complaint: 2020-41-TW

Jef Green <j.green@c-esystems.com>
Fri 9/25/2020 10:30 AM

To: Hansen, Louise <Louise.Hansen@portlandoregon.gov>
Cc: Nate Chock <nate@tedwheeler.com>; Scroggin, Deborah <Deborah.Scroggin@portlandoregon.gov>; Sibley, Cody <Cody.Sibley@portlandoregon.gov>; City Elections <elections@portlandoregon.gov>;
Danny O'Halloran <danny@tedwheeler.com>; campaign@tedwheeler.com <campaign@tedwheeler.com>

Hi Louise,

When websites are built they are automatically optimized for mobile, that optimization often results in a rescaling of sections and text, which is precisely what happened here. We
have re-coded the mobile site and increased the size of the disclaimer language.

Counter to the complainants opinion there was no intent to reduce or hide the disclaimer information. The disclaimer was and is accurate and fully visible on any device.
Thanks,

Jef Green, C&E Systems
503-295-1851

IMPORTANT! 7-day reporting is now in effect through the November election for all committees! Ask me how this may affect your campaign.

Please note - we are still open, but are restricting in-office visits to reduce COVID-19 risks. If you find it necessary to visit the office, please call first, to be sure that someone will be here to assist you. However, instead
of visiting us, we encourage you to mail any donations to PO Box 42307, Portland, OR 97242. Thanks for your consideration. Take care!

From: Hansen, Louise <Louise.Hansen@portlandoregon.gov>

Sent: Friday, September 11, 2020 1:00 PM

To: campaign@tedwheeler.com

Cc: Nate Chock <nate @tedwheeler.com>; Jef Green <j.green@c-esystems.com>; Scroggin, Deborah <Deborah.Scroggin@portlandoregon.gov>; Sibley, Cody
<Cody.Sibley@portlandoregon.gov>; City Elections <elections@portlandoregon.gov>

Subject: PLEASE READ: Notice of Complaint: 2020-41-TW

Dear Ted Wheeler and Friends of Ted Wheeler:

Please see the attached notification and related timeline for providing a response to the alleged violation(s) of City campaign disclosure regulations. Included with the attachments is
a PDF of the complaint, as well as PDFs of the communication(s) at issue.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly.

Regards,
Louise Hansen

Louise Hansen (She/Her/Hers)
Office of the City Auditor | City of Portland
Elections Officer

Working Remotely

C: 503-865-6503

E: Louise.Hansen@portlandoregon.gov
W: www.portlandoregon.gov/auditor

The City of Portland ensures meaningful access to City programs, services, and activities to comply with Civil Rights Title VI and ADA Title Il laws and reasonably provides: translation, interpretation,
modifications, accommodations, alternative formats, auxiliary aids and services. To request these services, contact 503-823-4000, City TTY 503-823-6868, Relay Service: 711. To best process your
request, please submit your request for service(s) five (5) or more business days in advance.
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